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It has been a bitterly 

cold week this week, 

with plummeting 

temperatures and a cold 

blast from the North. 

Here at Mill Hill we 

value outdoor learning 

and like the children to 

have fresh air 

throughout the day. To 

this end, we are busy 

revitalising our outdoor 

learning area in EYFS 

and have made lots of 

new and exciting 

purchases…..look  out 

for pictures appearing 

on Facebook! It is vital 

that children are 

adequately prepared for 

outdoor play with warm 

coats, a hat and gloves. 

That way they can 

thoroughly enjoy all 

that we have to offer! 

 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Jacob Manns – for being amazing 
with his maths this week. 

Mrs Beck Caiden Thirling – for his improved 
attitude to learning especially in 
phonics and reading. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Jakub Szymoniak – for working 
hard on his independent writing. 

Miss Daly Indie Green -for always being 
focused and creating some 
amazing rhymes. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Katie Tilley – for being fabulous all 
of the time! 

Mr Warden Zofia Malecka – for improved 
presentation in her work. 

Mrs Robson Jennifer Tran – for improved focus 
in maths (amazing presentation). 

Mr Rochfort Leighton Ward – for producing 
some excellent writing recently. 

 

 Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec  Isaac Shuttleworth Yr 1   Danilli Laksman 

Yr 2  Freya-Leigh Bowers Yr 3   Jake Fox 

Yr 4   Saara Fishburn Yr 5   Keira Doherty 

Yr 6  Bobbie Willis  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

93% 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
9th February Half Term 

19th February Return to school 

4th March Bikeability Year 6 

11th March Bikeability Year 6 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 88% 

Yr 1 84% 

Yr 2 97% 

Yr 3 98% 

Yr 4 94% 

Yr 5 93% 

Yr 6 99% 
 

 

 

 

Please ensure that children are 

adequately dressed for this cold 

weather and have hats and scarves! 

 

 

A number of parents 

are not considering 

our neighbours when 

dropping off or 

collecting from school. 

Please be thoughtful 

and park legally. 

 

LOOK OUT FOR US ON 

FACEBOOK 

 

FRIDAY 26th JANUARY 
 

**Healthy Eating** 

 
If children require a snack at 

break please ensure that they 

bring in fruit, not sweets! 

Thank  you. 

 

 

We have children 

with nut allergies. 

To keep them safe, 

we are a nut free 

school. 

 

 

YEAR 6 BIKEABILITY 

4th and 11th March 

Don’t forget your bike and helmet! 

Come along to sign up for 
Adult Learning….fabulous 
courses 
30th Jan 1.00 -3.00pm 
29th Feb  9.30 – 11.30 am 

100% 

ATTENDANCE 

45 CHILDREN 


